Planning application comment was submitted on the13 April 2024 09:11 AM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Julie Hodsdon

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Although | do not reside in that area of Hereford | am mindful of continuing destructive actions to the
green areas of the county and overall effect it is having on a city that is already subjected to overcrowding,
serious traffic issues and continuous flooding in residential areas. Having read the history and damage to fauna
and flora that, if granted, this building would cause, | do not understand why the council would even consider such
action as a positive move for the county. | understand that there would be proposals in place to take other
'concrete’ areas and turn them into green space, but why do this when natural and beautiful space already exists,
and that concrete area is needed. The transport and parking are already a major issue and | believe the council
would be better placed properly addressing current issues, rather than adding to a problem. People love the city
and county for it's natural beauty and heritage and there comes a time when that needs to be protected. | truly
believe that this would have a serious negative impact on the environment as a whole, if permission is granted.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Julie
Last name: Hodsdon
Postcode: HR2 7yx

Address: 22 Oulton Avenue, Belmont, HR2 7YX

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: | do not believe that permission should be granted.

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-605414259



